
Speaking following the Royal College of Physicans' announcement of the adoption of a 'neutral' position on assisted dying The Bishop of Carlisle,

James Newcome, said:

“We note the RCP’s decision, and welcome the President’s assurances that the RCP will not be focusing on assisted dying, instead continuing to

champion high-quality palliative care services, an emphasis that the Church of England shares and has always encouraged.

“We also recognise that fewer than one third of RCP members wanted the College to support a change in the current law prohibiting assisted

suicide while fewer than a quarter said they would participate in assisted dying should the law change.

“The Church of England’s position remains to affirm the intrinsic value of every human life and express its support for the current law on assisted

suicide as a means of contributing to a just and compassionate society in which vulnerable people are protected.”

More information

General Synod motion and vote on Assisted dying (2012)
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